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The Annual meeting was held on January 30th and the 
new slate of officers are: 

 
PRESIDENT:    DIANNE UZDAWINIS 

VICE PRESIDENT:   PATRICIA WILLIAMS 
SECERATRY:   KATE BLOOM 

TREASURER:   GIN CHAPPELLE 
BOARD MEMBER:   MARY ANN BOSWORTH 

BOARD MEMBER:  PHILLIP UZDAWINIS 
BOARD MEMBER:    LYNN FINLEY 

BOARD MEMBER:   JERRY WIILLIAMS 

HAPPY 30TH BIRTHDAY TO THE CLUB!! 
ON JANUARY 13, 1981 THE CLUB WAS FORMED AND 

PROUD TO SAY STILL GOING STRONG, 
THANKS TO ALL OF OUR FAITHFUL AND DECICATED 

MEMBERS! 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO MANY MORE WONDERFUL 
YEARS SHARING THE LOVE WE ALL HAVE FOR THIS 

GREAT BREED OF OURS. 

JANUARY BIRTHDAY WISHES 
GO OUT TO; 

LINDA ATWELL– JAN. 19TH 
DIANA HAMM—JAN. 19TH 
 

HAPPY BITHDAY!!!!!! 



MARK YOUR CALENDARS...NEXT MEETING WILL BE 
FEBRUARY 27TH.  PHILLIP WILL BE ARRANGING 

FOR A GUEST SPEAKER TO TALK TO US ABOUT DOG  
NUTRITION. 

President's Message: 
  
Just wanted to say a few words to everyone about our Annual Meeting and plans for 
2011. 
  
We had a great meeting Sunday, January 31st, although we sure missed those who 
were unable to attend.  The Club members made some GREAT plans for the 
year...starting with our February meeting.  We will be having a program on Canine 
Nutrition provided by the owners of Long Leash on Life.  Ken and Norman are so 
very knowledgeable and have degrees in nutrition.  They will give us great info and 
answer any questions you may have.  The meeting will be on 2/27/11. 
  
Plans were also made for our Fun Match (April 10th), our Specialty (May 13th), Meet 
the Breed (May 14th), a grooming Clinic (July), a program involving search and res-
cue dogs, Doggie Dash & Dawdle (November). 
  
Hopefully, we have something for everyone and there will surely be great opportuni-
ties for us all to learn new and exciting things. 
 
The Club also welcomed Ellen as our newest member. Ellen came to us from our 
Meet the Breed event held last May. 
   
I am also so very happy to announce that Gin Chappelle, after having given 30 years 
of service to our Club, was voted in as a Lifetime Member.  Please join me in con-
gratulating and thanking Gin for her unwavering dedication! 
  
Gin, Phillip, Mary Ann and I all came to the Club very early on and I can honestly say  
that the Club has always meant so very much to me.  It has been a vehicle for lasting 
lifelong friendships for which I shall always be eternally grateful! 
  
I know that I am looking forward to a GREAT year...Please circle your calendars. I 
sure look forward to seeing each one of you! 
 
Dianne Uzdawinis, President 


